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Inge Erasmus

From: Waseefa Dhansay <Waseefa.Dhansay@westerncape.gov.za>
Sent: Wednesday, 10 April 2019 2:17 PM
To: Inge Erasmus; Thando Zingange
Subject: RE: Telecommunication mast - Farm 161 Buffeljagsrivier, Swellendam, Western Cape
Attachments: App E_HWC Comments.pdf

Dear Inge 
 
The email below refers,         
 

 
The ROD dated 27 February 2019 still stands no further action in terms of the NHRA is required. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Waseefa Dhansay 
Assistant Director: Professional Services  
Heritage Resource Management Services   
Heritage Western Cape 

                    
3rd Floor, Protea Assurance Building 
Green Market Square 
Cape Town 
8001 
Telephone: 021 483 9689 
Email:           waseefa.dhansay@westerncape.gov.za    
Website:      https://www.hwc.org.za   
 
 
 

 Heidi Boise 
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From: Inge Erasmus [mailto:inge@enviroafrica.co.za]  
Sent: Wednesday, April 10, 2019 2:02 PM 
To: Thando Zingange <Thando.Zingange@westerncape.gov.za>; Waseefa Dhansay 
<Waseefa.Dhansay@westerncape.gov.za> 
Subject: Telecommunication mast - Farm 161 Buffeljagsrivier, Swellendam, Western Cape 
Importance: High 
 
Dear Thando 
 
I refer to your commend on a NID that was submitted to your department for the abovementioned project, please 
see attached.  
 
After correspondence with the municipality, it was decided that the mast site be relocated, 70m north west of the 
original site. Please refer to the attached kmz files.  
 
Can you please confirm whether the departments comments are still valid?  
 
Kind regards 
Inge  
 
 
 
 
Inge Erasmus 
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Environmental Consultant 
EnviroAfrica cc 
p: +27 21 851 1616  m: +27 83 417 0800 
f: +27 86 512 0154 
a: Unit 7, Pastorie Park, Reitz St, Somerset West, 7130 
  P.O. Box 5367, Helderberg, 7135 
w: www.enviroafrica.co.za  e: inge@enviroafrica.co.za 
 
 

"All views or opinions expressed in this electronic message and its attachments are the view of the sender and do not necessarily 
reflect the views and opinions of the Western Cape Government (the WCG). No employee of the WCG is entitled to conclude a 
binding contract on behalf of the WCG unless he/she is an accounting officer of the WCG, or his or her authorised representative.  
The information contained in this message and its attachments may be confidential or privileged and is for the use of the named 
recipient only, except where the sender specifically states otherwise.  
If you are not the intended recipient you may not copy or deliver this message to anyone." 


